COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY IN THE CITY OF NEW YORK

THE FU FOUNDATION SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND APPLIED SCIENCE OFFICE OF GRADUATE STUDENT AFFAIRS

March 24, 2014

Haijun Fu 29512 Arroyo Dr Irvine, CA 92617

Dear Haijun,

Congratulations! It is a pleasure for me to inform you that you have been admitted to Columbia University's Fu Foundation School of Engineering and Applied Science as a candidate in the **Operations Research Master of Science** program beginning **Fall 2014**. The faculty and staff would like to commend you on your past accomplishments which formed the basis of our admission decision in a highly competitive pool. We encourage you to visit our Welcome to Columbia website at www.gradengineering.columbia.edu/newgradstudents for essential information to assist you with your transition to the Columbia Engineering and Applied Science community.

It is extremely important that you complete and submit your admission response to indicate if you accept or decline our offer of admission. In order to finalize your student status and to hold your place in the **Fall 2014** class, the Office of Graduate Student Affairs must receive your response and \$2500 non-refundable tuition deposit by **11:59 p.m. EST on Monday, April 07, 2014. Click here to respond to the offer.**

You must submit the admission response form and tuition deposit before you can apply for the visa certificate. An Application for Visa Certificate can be obtained from the following web address: http://isso.columbia.edu/ and should be completed and returned as soon as possible to our International Students and Scholars Office. This application must be returned with all required materials including a copy of this letter and financial support documentation.

If you choose to accept our offer of admission, enrollment is contingent upon receipt of all outstanding application materials including, official test scores, and official transcripts from all previously attended post-secondary institutions. Transcripts must indicate the conferral of your previous degrees. If transcripts do not indicate degree conferral, a separate degree certificate must be included. Mail your official transcripts, and if necessary your degree certificate, to the Graduate Student Affairs office. Official test scores should be sent from ETS to institution code 2111. If the office does not receive the required documentation, a hold will be placed on your registration. We will not be responsible for any late registration fees you may incur due to this delay.

We appreciate your interest in continuing your education at Columbia University. For assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the Office of Graduate Student Affairs at (212) 854-6438 or seasgradmit@columbia.edu. We look forward to working with you in your future academic endeavors.

Sincerely,

Tiffany M. Simon, Ed.D.

Typington

Associate Dean